

## **Cyber Security Grant**

1 message

Shyanne Cushman <deputyclerk@ridgewaywi.gov>

To: Lori Phelan <clerk@ridgewaywi.gov>

Wed, Jul 31, 2024 at 4:19 PM

We need to propose this at the Board Meeting.

It is \$185/month that we pay and it is like a Menards rebate. We pay it and the state will 100% reimburse us. It will not start until approval from the VC3. September-October?

The \$185 covers:

**Multi-Factor Authentication (MFA):** MFA is a workforce service that requires users to provide two or more credentials to verify their identity. MFA adds an extra layer of security by providing strong authentication for your cloud, web-based, on-premises, and SaaS applications. **Managed Detection and Response (MDR) Services:** MDR services provide municipalities with remotely-delivered, human-led, turnkey security operations center functions by delivering threat disruption and containment.

Here are the links regarding the SLCGP: (That go into detail):

Wisconsin State and Local Cybersecurity Grant Program (SLCGP) Funding | VC3

https://wem.wi.gov/wp-content/library/grants/State%20and%20Local%20Cybersecurity%20Grant%20Program%20%28SLCGP%29%20Cycle%201%20Funding%202022%20%282024%29%20Final.pdf

Christina will have a DocuSign sent to us, prior to the meeting, that will draw out online items for us.

Everything is covered at 100% for two years that includes the full implementation of both projects.

The only charge that we will be paying for is in the third year, we pay 185 per month that does not get reimbursed.

I think that is all the details. Here is Christina's Contact.

**Christina Drews** 

Senior Account Executive

VC3

(763) 342-5474

vc3.com

Let me know if you want to discuss this further.

Shy

## **Shyanne Cushman**

## **Deputy Clerk**

208 Jarvis Street, Ridgeway, WI 53582 608-924-5581

## www.ridgewaywi.gov



E-mail correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the open records law and may be disclosed to outside parties.

